Board of Education Information

To: Board of Education
From: Matt Rich
Date: April 25, 2024

Re: Employment of Jacilyn Doncoes as a Paraprofessional

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the employment of Jacilyn Doncoes as
a paraprofessional for the 2024-25 school year at an annual salary of $20,635 as presented.

Background Information:

Miss Doncoes is a former Winfield 34 graduate who is just completing her Master’s Degree in
Occupational Therapy at North Central University in Naperville. Jacilyn is working to build her
school-based experiences as she prepares for her board examinations in Occupational Therapy.
We are glad to have her join our paraprofessional team beginning in the 2024-25 school year.



